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Membership 

Club membership is now due, still the same cost of £30 for adults, £25 for juniors and 

£50 for families. You should have been emailed the membership form and health details 

form. If not them please email membership@derehamcanoegroup.co.uk and we will 

send you the forms. 

River Sessions 

River sessions will start on Thursday May 9th. Please arrive at 6.30pm so we can get on 

the river around 7pm. Please remember to drive carefully and slowly down the farm 

track and into the farmyard and park where directed. Please don’t park on the grass! 

You need to display a club badge in your car window when you’re at the farm. Lynda will 

distribute them to members. 

If you wish to use club equipment for a river session then please book and pay using the 

following link https://widget.eola.co/1332/activities/4esdr. 

Coaching 

We are planning to start a beginners kayak course on June 6th 2024. This will cost £30 for 

a six week course. If you want the British Canoeing certificate then there is an additional 

cost of £6,24. This course can be booked on the following link 

https://widget.eola.co/1332/activities/paddle-discover-6-coached-sessions 

Please let us know on secretary@derehamcanoegroup.co.uk if you would like to do a 

beginners course in canoe or improvers courses in either kayak or canoe. If there is 

enough interest then we can run these courses too.  

Taster Session 

We will be running a taster session on Thursday May 30th so if you know anyone who 

would like to come and have a go then please encourage them to come along on that 

date. Bookings can be made on the following link 

https://widget.eola.co/1332/activities/come-and-try-it-session 

 

 

 


